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     THE WALLINGTON WEEK 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 
 

Although this is only the second week back, we already find 

ourselves heading into exam season. The GCSE language 

orals have been taking place this week and we have also had 

some students sitting some additional language GCSE       

exams. Year 12 begin their end of year examinations next 

week and these will place over the next couple of weeks so 

we wish them all the very best of luck. 

 

Despite some of our larger venues now starting to be used 

for various examinations, we have been able to continue 

with our weekly assembly programme. This week               

assemblies have focused on the importance of empathy and 

Mrs German has been speaking to year groups about            

important this is when trying to resolve issues with other 

people or falling out with friends. 

 

May I remind you that we have a number of opportunities 

available to join us here at Wallington High School for Girls. 

We are currently looking for Exam Invigilators as well as a 

Teacher of Economics and a Teacher of Physics. Further 

details about these roles can be found on the school               

website here . Please tell your friends and family and ask 

them to contact the school if they are interested in any of 

these posts. 

 

Have a great long weekend and to everyone celebrating Eid 

next week, Eid Mubarak. 

 

Have a great weekend 

 

MR R BOOTH       

HEADTEACHER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.wallingtongirls.sutton.sch.uk/news/?pid=2&nid=2


2  

 

 

THE WALLINGTON WEEK 

 

The Year 11 book and clothes sale made £313.75 which the students have chosen to support CAMFED (an international non-

governmental, non-profit organization founded in 1993 whose mission is to eradicate poverty in Africa through the education 

of girls and the empowerment of young women). 
 

MRS BATES 
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